
April 9th 2024 

From: Ontario Shuffleboard Association 
C/O Judd Kennedy 
 
 
To: Municipality of West Elgin Council 

 

We are seeking a waiver of rental fees of $1600 + tax for a tournament being held at the 

Rodney Rec Center on July 23rd-25th. We are hoping to continue this as an annual event 

which will benefit the whole community. Ontario Shuffleboard association is a non-profit 

organization that travels to different communities to play, and would like to showcase 

the great facility, and draw interest to the community. The Kiwanis will be utilizing the 

kitchen to provide food and beverages throughout the event as well.  

 

Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated! 

 

Thank you! 
Judd Kennedy 


